
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                

   

 

Headteacher Mrs A Brown 

 

Deputy Headteacher Mrs E Smith 

 

Chair of Governors Mrs E McDermott 

  

School Business Manager Mrs S Mahy 

APLEY WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Pool Farm Avenue, Apley, Telford, TF1 6FQ 
email:A2190@taw.org.uk   
Telephone: 01952 386180 

Kitchen: 01952 386183 

    Website:http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk  
 

Year 2 Visit to Chester Zoo - Wednesday 11th December 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
The Autumn Science topics for Year 2 are ‘Animals including Humans’ and ‘All Living Things’.  
In order to give the children curriculum based experiences delivered by experts, we will be 
taking them to Chester Zoo. Chester Zoo are offering free visits to children within school and 
we have been fortunate enough to be selected to receive this so all children and adults will 
have free entry into Chester Zoo. 
 
This is a fantastic learning experience and an ideal way to conclude our theme for the term. 
Our trip will be on Wednesday 11th December 2019. We will be leaving at 9am prompt in 
order to get to Chester Zoo at 10.30am and we will be home in time for 4:15pm. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £6.25 and this is to cover transport costs. Contributions are 
voluntary, but we must point out that without sufficient support such visits cannot take 
place. We are sure you agree that the children’s education benefits greatly from such visits. If 
you are unable to pay the voluntary contribution please contact the office. Please make your 
voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Monday 11th November . Childcare vouchers can 
not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only  

 
Your child will need to wear school uniform and sensible footwear. They will also need a 
warm/waterproof coat. As your child is entitled to the Government Universal Free School 
Meals the school is able to provide your child with a packed lunch, please  tick the  ‘Lunch ‘ 
box online. 
 
If your child needs to take a travel pill please also let the class teacher know. 
 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Gilbert and Mrs Williams 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
 


